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Dear Colleague, 
This TLC News will be short and sweet (to add to the sweetness of this end of 
semester). And it comes in a new look!  
 
We wish to inform you of two events planned for January 2020: 

Monday, January 20 at 10am, we invite you to a TLC breakfast (with 
coffee and pastries). 

Wednesday, January 29, 4-6:30pm, we invite you to join us for a TLC-
Mellon workshop by Michael Bamberg, whose research area is discourse and 
identity: 

Liberal education and reflective practices 

With my presentation I will redress the role of ‘reflection’ for teaching and 
learning in Higher Education. More specifically, I will work through a number of 
reflective practices that are said to serve deep and life-long learning, drawing on 
a number of pedagogic experiments - such as working with portfolios, peer-
learning assistants, and attempts to empower student learning through self-
grading. 

A bio blurb for Michael can be found here: 

https://wordpress.clarku.edu/mbamberg/ 



 

  

We also have some new ideas for the TLC in 2020 – we’ll keep you posted! 

Best wishes for finals week, 

Your TLC 
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